
Sending students for a lifetime 
 The academic school year is a natural cycle. August brings new potential and excitement. As Fall 
marches forward and gives way to Winter, we feel the seasons, or cycles, in our life and ministry. November is 
an interesting month. Students are slammed with studying and just holding on for Thanksgiving break. But 
many students are also beginning to think about their summer. It’s a natural time to begin recruiting for our 
spring break and summer mission opportunities. Pray that God would lead many to “Go” with us!  

But that’s not the only way we seek to “Send” students. We seek to “Build” and 
equip our students so that when they graduate, they’re ready for a lifetime of 
serving the Lord. Wherever they go, whatever career they pursue, whatever life 
throws their way, they’re always looking for ways to serve others and share the 
good news of Jesus.  

One practical way we send students is have 
graduating seniors share at the end of the 
semester how they’ve grown spiritually, and 
what they’re trusting the Lord for moving 
forward. Below are a few snippets of what some 
of our seniors said to encourage the group. 
Pray with us that Eric and Hannah would 
keep trusting the Lord for a lifetime. 

“My path through Butler has been unexpected, but I’ve learned in the process 
the best thing I can do is simply trust the Lord.” - Hannah Hartzell, Cross 
Country & Track 

“God has taught me to build my identity in Christ, and the AIA community has 
been integral in helping me do that.” - Eric Leonard, Soccer 

Reaching coaches and administration 
As we think about reaching an entire athletic department, we can’t overlook 
the importance of coaches, administration, and support staff. And what 
better way to serve them than a free lunch? We hosted an appreciation 
lunch for the entire Butler athletic department, and 35 people showed up!  

We were able to connect with new coaches and have a few spiritual 
conversations. We also host a weekly Bible study for coaches and admin. 
Pray that God’s Word would go forth in all areas of the department!
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